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Mid Valley has responded to one (1) freedom of Information requests. 

1. On December 3, 2012, Ms. Katy Smyser of NBC Universal, Chicago, Illinois, requested the 
following regarding transportation of students: 

• A list of the name(s) of private cab or taxi companies used to transport special education 
students 

• How much paid to each company since January 2011; and 
• A list of the names of all cab drivers who have transported the students since January 

2011. 
Response to request:  There are no responsive records.  Mid Valley does not use private taxi 
cab companies.  Approximate time to research and respond:  15 minutes. 
 


